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21st November 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The UK’s Air Ambulance Services are charities which receive no government funding 
and rely entirely on charitable donations to continue flying and responding to life 
threatening medical emergencies. It is now volunteering it’s time to help raise funds 
through the recycling of postage stamps. 
 
The charity is calling for all sorts of stamps, and it doesn’t matter whether they’re 
British or overseas, new or used. Simply cut or carefully tear the stamped corner 
from used envelopes and keep hold of them until you find yourself with a bundle.   
 
If your child/ren could then bring these in to school they can place them in the green 
box that will have an envelope especially for the collection of stamps. 
 
All funds raised from this worthy cause will be donated to the Association of Air 
Ambulances to be distributed equally to all UK Air Ambulance Services. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr Rob Fenton 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
   


